
BEFORE THE ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY COUNCIL 

STATE OF WYOMING 

 

IN RE BROOK MINE APPLICATION ) 

      ) DOCKET 17-4801 

TFN 6 2-025     ) 

 

 

NEED FOR CLARIFICATION REGARDING SCHEDULING ORDER 

 

 

The Powder River Basin Resource Council hereby files this response to the 

Environmental Quality Council’s Scheduling Order (“Order”) issued earlier today.  

The Order states: “In the event the hearing cannot be completed by the end of the 14
th

 the 

Council will schedule.”  

We ask for clarification of this sentence as it appears to be incomplete as to what the 

Council will schedule in the event the hearing cannot be completed on February 14th. 

We also believe the last sentence regarding prehearing memorandum is missing the word 

“later.” 

Thank you in advance for clarifying the Order. 

 

Dated this 2nd day of February, 2017. 

       /s/ Shannon Anderson    

       _______________________________ 

       Shannon Anderson 

       Powder River Basin Resource Council 

       934 N. Main St., Sheridan, WY 82801 

       (307) 672-5809 

       sanderson@powderriverbasin.org 
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